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September 2, 2022 
 

As the Toronto City Councillor for Ward 22, Scarborough-Agincourt, 
I am delighted to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
participating in the Opening Ceremony of the 3rd Toronto Dragon 
Festival (2022) organized and presented by the Canadian Association 
of Chinese Performing Arts (CACPA). 
 

This three-day grand event featuring the unprecedented water show 
extravaganza welcomes back local and international artists. With 
united efforts and determination, we will create momentum to 
accelerate economic recovery and rebuild our communities. 
 

I commend you for your unwavering passion for promoting Chinese 
cultural heritage by providing a rich tapestry of entertainment for 
Torontonians and tourists as your talented performers from China 
and Canada present breathtaking lion and dragon dances, Kung Fu, 
acrobatics and fashion shows together on the same Toronto stage.  
 

With gratitude, I want to acknowledge your valuable contributions 
to supporting cultural diversity in our great City. Please accept my 
best wishes for a most memorable event and continued success.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Councillor Nick Mantas 
萬利高市议员 

Ward 22, Scarborough-Agincourt  


